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ST. FRANCIS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

DISCONTINUATION OF 

CASH /CHEQUE COLLECTION OF FEES 

THROUGH BANK BRANCH 

Date: 14.03.2024 

Parents/ Guardians are hereby notified that the school shall not accept cash or 

cheque for the purposes of payment of fees from the New Academic Session 

2024-25. The only usual mode of collection of fees shall be the "Quick School 

Parent App" which is available both on Android & iOS platforms and offers 

various modes of payment like UPI/ NEFT/ Credit Card/ Debit Card etc. 

On an exceptional basis only, the Axis Bank, Narkeldanga Branch, 74/1, 

Narkeldanga Main Road, Lake District Complex, Ground Floor, Narkeldanga, 

Kolkata- 700054 will accept cash in fees. 

With this "Digital Payment System" in place parents / guardians will not be 

needing fees book. However, those who want to pay by cash at the bank may 

collect the fee book from the school office on a payment of Rs.100/- only. 

We request all the parents/ guardians to embrace this new initiative of digital 

payments and cooperate with the school. 

Priyanka Chopra 

Director. 
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